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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
To provide committee members with correspondence from the President and Chief 
Executive of the Northern Ireland Local Government Association (NILGA), Cllr 
Francis Burton and Derek McCallan.  
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
NILGA has corresponded with the Council to provide a pre-consultation notification 
of its intention to consult on a 3 strategic consultation, the focus being on;   
 

• Council Led reform  

• £3.5 billion Shared Prosperity Fund  

• Shared Services 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 

 
The correspondence provides notification of its intention to consult on the 
aforementioned strategic consultations and that council offers corporate comment 
when received. The first consultation, is scheduled to be focused on Council Led 
Reform.   

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 
Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 
 

Financial: not applicable 
 
 

Human: not applicable 
 
 

Risk Management: not applicable 
 
 



 
4.2 

 
Screening & Impact Assessments  
 

Equality & Good Relations Implications: not applicable 
 
 

Rural Needs Implications: not applicable 
 
 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 
 
 

 
That members note receipt of correspondence from the Northern Ireland Local 
Government Association providing notification of its intention to undertake 
Strategic Consultations with its member Councils.  
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

  
Appendix A: Correspondence from President and Chief Executive of NILGA 

 


